
Mangawhai Heads Reserve Draft 
Concept Plan

Kaipara District Council has prepared a Draft 
Reserve Concept Plan for Mangawhai Heads 
Reserve. The Plan provides a blueprint for 
the development of the area. It is intended 
to set a vision for the Mangawhai Heads 
Reserve that meets the community’s future 
needs.

Council is now seeking written feedback 
on this proposal from the community. 
Those who request it will also be given the 
opportunity to present at a hearing. You can 
provide your feedback in the following ways:

• �via online survey at 
kaipara.govt.nz/haveyoursay

• via email – rmp@kaipara.govt.nz

• by post: Private Bag 1001, Dargaville 0340

• �or drop off to KDC office: Unit 6, The Hub, 
6 Molesworth Drive, Mangawhai

All written feedback must be received by 
5pm, 02 February 2025.

Kaipara District Council


